THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 26, 1992

Dear Charlotte:

Like all Americans, I am proud of the way in which you represented our Nation at the XXV Olympic Games. You did a terrific job as part of "Team USA."

Many individuals compete as "athletes," but few are able to qualify as "Olympians." Your exceptional talent and discipline of mind and body have earned you an honor that I know you will always cherish. The Olympic Games are the pinnacle of international sports competition. Being chosen to represent the United States is a tribute to your personal sacrifice and your commitment to excellence. In striving to do your best, you have demonstrated the essence of the Olympic spirit, and I salute you.

Barbara joins me in sending best wishes for continuing success. God bless you.

Sincerely,

in Bush

Ms. Charlotte Bredahl U.S. Equestrian Team Pottersville Road Gladstone, New Jersey 07934